
Munster Police 
Department 

Memo 
 To: Munster Town Council 

 From: Chief of Police, Stephen Scheckel 

 Date: April 12, 2022  

 Re: Destruction of Property 

 
 In going through some of the Department’s inventory it was determined that some inventory is no 
longer serviceable or viable to the Police Department.  The Police Department is requesting 
permission from the Town Council to dispose of this property.  The list is as follows.: 
 

• Scanner from squad (no longer functioning 13340B100D) 

• Ikey keyboard (no longer functioning SB87TPMUSB Ser# Bak0122013046145) 

• Handheld Flashlight (Streamlight 059082A 1216) 

• One office chair (No longer usable) 

• Radar raptor RP-1 Kustom Signals ( RP07897 No longer working) 

• Portable Breath test (PBT) 1072760 Alco-sensor (no longer working) 

• Fujitsu Tablet power Serial # R8300040 (no longer functioning) 

• Whelen Siren box Serial # N045111 (no longer functioning) 

• All of the old records desk and the chairs in the lobby ( desks damaged and being replaced as well 
as the chairs in the lobby) 

Recommendation 

By motion and voice vote, authorize the Police Department to destroy listed property, and remove same 
from our current inventory. 

 


